
From: Chip Huggins <ChipHuggins@schouse.gov>
To: Morris, Stevesmorris@aging.sc.gov

Date: 1/9/2017 5:51:09 PM
Subject: Re: Ed Hammond

Steve that is awesome thank you very much for doing that I hope you have a great rest of your week 
- thanks for all you do! Chip 

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 9, 2017, at 3:46 PM, Morris, Steve <smorris@aging.sc.gov> wrote:

Chip,
Ed and I talked and Renee Beard or Jordan Newman will set up a time for him to present his services. We can 
give 3 names out as a solution for a client to decide on who to call.
Steve
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